
 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

(SPA #14-008) 
 
The Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Medical Assistance hereby provides 
notice of its intent to amend the reimbursement section Attachment 4.19B, Supplement 3, page 
1d through 1f of the Medicaid State Plan.  To comply with Senate Bill 402, Session Law 2013 - 
360, DMA will be revising the rate methodology language for SFY 2014 to reflect wholesale 
acquisition cost (WAC) plus 2.7 percent and average wholesale price (AWP) less 14.42 percent. 
 
This amendment will become effective one day after the public notice is published. 
 
The annual estimated state fiscal impact of these changes is a. SFY 2014  ($  5,614,545) 
        b. SFY 2015  ($11,521,077) 
 
A copy of the proposed amendment may be viewed at the county department of social services.  
Questions, comments and requests for copies of the proposed State Plan amendment should be 
directed to the Division of Medical Assistance at the address listed below.  
 
 
    Sandra Terrell, MS, RN 

Acting Medicaid Director  
    Division of Medical Assistance 
    2501 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC  27699-2501 
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